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San Francisco Electrical Workers Health & Welfare Plan 

Important Notice of Changes to Plan Relating to  

Health Reimbursement Arrangement (HRA) Qualifying Medical Expenses for 

COVID-19 Personal Protective Equipment 

In response to the coronavirus disease COVID-19, the Internal Revenue Service added certain 

personal protective equipment to the list of qualifying medical expenses that may be reimbursed 

under a Health Reimbursement Arrangement (HRA).   

For any period beginning on or after January 1, 2020, the Plan shall treat HRA reimbursement 

claims for personal protective equipment such as masks, hand sanitizer, and sanitizing wipes, 

for the primary purpose of preventing the spread of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19 

PPE) as medical care under Section 213(d) of the Internal Revenue Code. 

Please call the Plan Office at (415) 263-3670 if you have any questions. 

******************* 

Dated: May 19, 2021 

___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

John Doherty, Board Co-Chair Thomas Coleman, Board Co-Chair  


